
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
May 23, 2022 

 

Annunciation Greek Orthodox Church 

7921 Old York Road 

Elkins Park, PA 19027 

 

Dear friends at Annunciation Orthodox Church, 

 

Thank you so much for all the supplies and your cash donation to Why Not Prosper of $1,000. 

 

We are so grateful to you and appreciate our ministry partners and your wonderful act of kindness. In 

truth, we are overwhelmed with gratitude. We will put your generous donation to good use for Why Not 

Prosper and in the community. 

 

Why Not Prosper has been providing services to women in the PA prison system for 20 years. We offer 

women a full continuum of programs from prison to community including pre-release programs, 

residential services and community services in Germantown.  

 

It is difficult to put into words how much we appreciate your donation to Why Not Prosper. Just know it 

will make a huge impact on the women we serve. 

 

Please stay safe and healthy. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Rev. Dr. Michelle A. Simmons 

Founder & CEO 
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